
ARROWHEAD SCHOOL 

2016-2017 

SHARED DECISION MAKING MINUTES 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 20, 2016 

 

 

First Meeting of the 2016-2017 School Year 

 

Members: 

Melanie Anderson – Parent (melanieanderson@optonline.net) 

Amanda Harvey – Parent (bharvey37@optonline.net) 

Marisa Redden – Principal (mredden@3villagecsd.org) 

Tanya Hurowitz – Assistant Principal (thurowit@3villagecsd.org) 

Krista Prestia – Teacher (kprestia@3villagecsd.org) 

Heather DeLorenzo – Teacher (hdeloren@3villagecsd.org) 

Debbie Kiriluk – Teacher (dkiriluk@3villagecsd.org) 

 Still Need- Community Member 

 

Birthday Board: 

September – Marisa Redden 

October – Krista Prestia 

November – Tanya Hurowitz 

December – Debbie Kiriluk 

January –  

February – Melanie Anderson 

March – Heather DeLorenzo 

April –  

May – Amanda Harvey 

June/July/August –  

 

Review of Shared Decision Making Committee Policies, Procedures & Members. 

 

Discuss plans for the upcoming school year. 

 

Next Meeting:  Thursday, October 20, 2016, 6:30 pm 


